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SAN JUAN STAMP EXCHANGE 

 

CIRCA 1941 

 
No information has been found on the San Juan Stamp Exchange. To date, only two 
covers with Corner Cards have been found, both with first day cover usage. Earliest 

usage is known in 1941 during the US Occupation and it appears the San Juan 
Stamp Exchange remained in operations during the Japanese Occupation period. 

 
The headquarters of the Association was located at 12 N. Domingo, San Juan, Rizal.  

 

 
 
 
 

 


